ORDER: APPROVE DEDICATION OF MEMORIAL HIGHWAY FROM COLLEGE HILL PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH TO COONTOWN BOAT RAMP IN MEMORY OF BON HUGHES MCELREATH

Motion was made by David Rikard, duly seconded by Larry Gillespie, to approve dedication of memorial highway from College Hill Presbyterian Church to Coontown Boat Ramp in memory of Bon Hughes McElreath.

The vote on the motion was as follows:

Supervisor Brent Larson, voted yes Supervisor Larry Gillespie, voted yes Supervisor David Rikard, voted yes Supervisor Chad McLarty, voted yes Supervisor Mike Roberts, voted yes

After the vote, President Roberts, declared the motion carried, this the 16th day of October, 2023.

Mike Roberts, President Board of Supervisors Sherry Wall Chancery Clerk